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-.A.-- g DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION

OIL & GAS MANAGEMENT

December 16, 2013 ~

CERTIFIED MAIL NO. _

58 Pa. C.S § 3218 Determination .
Donegal Township, Westmoreland County

pear [

The Department of Environmental Protection (“DEP” has investigated the alleged pollution of your water
supply well located at Samples from your water supply were collected by a
qualified third party on 4/12/2011, 10/4/2012, 3/22/13, and by DEP on 11/13/2013 and submitted to accredited

laboratories for analysis.

DEP compared an April 12, 2011 “pre-drill” survey test of your water supply with the October 2012 and -
November 2013 tests. The comparison shows that in November 2013, Chlorides, Barium, Calcium, Hardness,
Iron, Magnesium, Manganese, and Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) were present in your water supply in
concentrations that exceed those observed in the pre-drill survey, and several are elevated above the drinking
water standards. As a result of our investigation, DEP has determined that nearby oil and gas operations are
responsible for the pollution in your water supply.

Enclosed are copies of the analytical test results of the samples taken and a fact sheet to assist you in
interpreting the results. If you have any questions about this determination, or if you would like to discuss this
further, please contact Jeffrey Dewey, Environmental Protection Compliance Specialist, at 412.442.4012 or via
email at jdewey@pa.gov. The Department will keep you apprised of future developments.

Sincerely,
’Alan Eichler
Environmental Program Manager

District Oil and Gas Operations

Enclosures:

cc: Complaint File # 301088
April Weiland
Richard Thomas
Jeffrey Dewey

Amanda Sluss

Southwest Regional Office | 400 Waterfront Drive| Pittsburgh, PA 15222-4745

412.,442.4000 | Fax 412.442.4238 o www.depweb.state.pa.us
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